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COMING EVENTS
Mondays - 7pm - Euchre
Tuesdays - 6:30pm - 7:30pm - Boot Camp
Wednesdays - 7pm - 8pm - Belly Dancing
Wednesday 8pm - 9pm - Hoops
Thursdays - 6:30pm - 7:30pm - Boot Camp
Thursdays - 6:30 pm - 9pm - Fibre Night

October 18 - Bridal Show
October 24 - Ottawa Valley Craft Beer Fest
October 28 - Lunch & Wellness Clinic
October 31 - Children's Halloween Party
November 3 - Basket Auction
November 17 - Victorian Tea
November 21 - Hunter's Ball
December 12 - J.O.Y. Dinner
December 19 - Christmas Dance
January 31, February 4-7 - Winter Carnival
April 9 - 50's Dance

APPLE EXTRAVAGANZA
We once again had a very successful Apple 
Sale.  Thank you all who donated apples, 
baking supplies or baked items.  A special 
thank you to all who came out to work at 
doing all the baking.  We could not have 
done this without everyone's help.  A very, 
very special thank you to all who came to 
support our fund raiser. 

NEXT MEETING 
The next regular meeting will be held 
Wednesday,  November 4 at 7:00 pm at the 
Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

LIBRARY
With fall programs resuming at RCRC, feel 
free to drop in and pick up a book when the 
Centre is open.

OTTAWA VALLEY CRAFT BEER FEST
Saturday, October 24, 2015 at the RCRC. 
Breweries from the Ottawa Valley, Ottawa 
and other parts of  Ontario will be pouring 
their delicious craft beers. 

For more information or to buy tickets, 
please visit  www.ovcbf.ca

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations to Matt Nagora and Jen 
Verch on their marriage on September 26, 
2015.  Wishing you many years of 
happiness together.

BRIDAL SHOWCASE
Sunday, October 18th from 1-4pm. There 
will be plenty of  vendors, a fashion show by 
Katherine Mullen, a photo booth, and much 
more! Visit our Facebook event page for 
more details “Rankin Culture and 
Recreation Centre Bridal Showcase”. Brides 
you can register on the event site or by 
calling Kellie (613) 732-9739 or Kallie (613) 
735-1773.
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RANKIN'S CHRISTMAS DANCE 
Sat. Dec. 19th from 8 pm. till 1 am. Music 
by: DISCO (Dereck Beaupre). Advanced 
tickets are $8.00 per person starting Nov. 1st 
till Dec. 1st. After Dec. 1st tickets are $10.00 
per person. Light lunch will be provided. For 
tickets or info. call Sandra Johnstone at 613-
732-3241. Leave a clear message including 
your name and phone number.

A NEW FUNDRAISER
We have had people requesting that we 
make and sell meat pies. We are going to 
give this a try, taking pre-orders.  You have 
until November 16th to place your order.
The meat pies will be $10.00 for a 9 inch 
oven ready pie.  To place your order call 
Muriel at 613-0224.

J.O.Y DINNER
The annual J.O.Y. Dinner will be held on 
Saturday, Dec. 12th.  Tickets will be $15.00 
per person.  For tickets call Muriel  613 735-
0224.  Watch next months newsletter for 
more details.

HUNTER'S BALL
Sat. Nov. 21st 8:30 pm. till 1 am. Cost is 
$10. per person, under 12 yrs. of age $5.00.  
Music by: "Mike's Music".  Light lunch 
provided.  Prizes for big deer contest will be 
awarded at 11 pm.

BASKET AUCTION
Just a reminder that the popular basket 
auction is taking place on Tuesday, 
November 3, 2015.  If  you can help out by 
donating a basket, or items for a basket, or 
donating fnger foods, please give Muriel a 
call 613 735-0224.  We need your baskets or 
items by Oct. 16th, so that we can put the 
program together and purchase what we 
don't have. We already have the following 
baskets:  cleaning, scrapbooking, relaxing, 
games, children, baby, coffee, beauty, travel.  
It is very simple to donate, just think of 
anything you would like to get as a gift then 
that will probably be something someone 
else would like too.  If  you can't donate 
please round up your friends and attend this 
fun evening, and do some Christmas 
shopping as well.   This is a fund raiser for 
our new rink project.

RANKIN'S BIG DEER CONTEST 2015 
Registration at "Van's Pet Food" from now 
till Sat. Oct. 31st by 5 pm.  Times to register 
at "Van's" - Tues. to  Sat. 9 am. to 6 pm. 
CLOSED SUNDAYS AND MONDAYS.  
Cost is $5. per hunter or $30. per hunt 
camp.  PLEASE REGISTER EARLY!  
Contest begins Mon. Nov. 2nd and closes 
Sun. Nov. 15th.  STORE WILL BE OPEN 
SUNDAYS AND MONDAYS FOR DEER 
WEIGH-INS TILL 8 pm. DURING 
CONTEST ONLY.  For more info. call 
Sandra Johnstone at 613-732-3241.

RAFFLE TICKETS
Please try to sell any remaining tickets as 
soon as possible If  anyone could help by 
manning a table at Giant Tiger or 
Moncion's on a Thursday or Friday, please 
call 613-735-5938 

VICTORIAN TEA
We are looking for people interested in 
hosting a table for this year’s Victorian Tea 
on November 17th. For more information, to 
host, or for tickets, call Kellie (613) 732-
9739.
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WE NEED YOUR VOTES!!
As you probably already know, we need a 
new rink surface.  The old one has been 
removed due to being unsafe.  We have 
taken out a loan to get this far BUT unless 
we get more fnancial support there may not 
be any ice this winter.  We have entered a 
contest sponsored by Aviva but we need your 
vote to win.  THIS DOES NOT COST 
YOU ANY MONEY.  All you have to do is 
go to the following website and vote.

www.avivacommunityfund.org/ideas/acf32546

You get one vote a day from Oct. 6-23.  You 
need an email to vote.  The group with the 
most votes will win, so please cast your vote 
each day for the Rankin Rink Project.

LOTTERY/CASH CALENDARS
What a great gift idea this is.    There are 
always those people who you don't know 
what to give them for Christmas, well give 
them a calendar and they have 366  chances 
to win cash money.  This is leap year, so 
that's an extra prize.  Calendars are just 
$20.00 and the pictures are great too. This is 
a win situation for both the RCRC and 
Crime Stoppers.  To get a calendar call 613 
735-0224.  If  you would like to help sell 
these calendars just call this number as well.  
We need your help.

GOLF TOURNAMENT
Many thanks to the following people who 
have helped to make our golf  tournament a 
success: all the golfers, Derek MacDonald 
and staff  at Whitetail Golf  Course, Kevin 
MacFarlane at KeyMac Motor Sports, Brian 
Rook at KoolVent, Total Battery, My FM 
Radio, Eganville Leader, Kevin Colebourne 
at Waterloo Brewing Co., Peter Boudens at 
Molson-Coors, Kallie Doering, Gerry 
Benoit, Sunsign Graphics, Chris and Sandra 
Johnstone, George’s Marine and Sport, and 
Robert Gribbons.

WINTER CARNIVAL
Rankin Winter Carnival will be January 31, 
February 4,5,6,&7 2016.  If  anyone is 
interested on sitting on the committee, please 
come out October 27th, 2015 to the 
Community Centre for 7:00 PM.  Also if 
you have any ideas that you want brought 
forward please come and voice them as well. 
Looking forward to seeing what we come up 
with this year! Julie Nieman (613) 281-0635

MONTHLY ZUMBA® FUNDRAISER
Come shake it with Holly and raise money 
for the re-construction of  the new rink!
Cost: $5 per person
(all proceeds to RCRC)
Fall Schedule: 
once a month on Sunday @ 4 pm

October 25
November 15
December 13

For more information contact: 
Holly Dole (Zumba® Instructor)
holly.dole@gmail.com
www.facebook.com/groups/rankinzumba/
OR call Shelley Dole
613-735-1738

CHILDRENS HALLOWEEN PARTY
RCRC is hosting a costume party for 
children (12 and under) on Sat. Oct. 31 from 
1p.m.to 3:30 p.m. Tawnya Painchaud and 
Melissa Boldt have volunteered to organize 
this event and would like a reply by Oct. 24 
stating names and ages of  those planning to 
attend so they can plan age appropriate 
activities. Phone Melissa at 613-735-7070 or 
email tsmile10@hotmail.com with this info. 
Students needing volunteer hours or anyone 
wishing to donate treats etc. are encouraged 
to contact these ladies also.
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Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

WE NEED YOUR HELP

We need your help raising $100,000.00 and 
getting our rink surface and boards erected 
and operational for the coming season. The 
work has begun and we are well under way 
to completion and an enjoyable winter 
season and a outdoor rink we can all be 
proud of.

There are many ways you can help, come 
out and volunteer. Do you have any fund 
raising ideas that you would like to see 
happen, could you help organize fun hockey 
events/training or learning to skate or 
simply fun events for kids?

Most of  the events in this newsletter are part 
of  the fundraising effort.  Your support of 
these events is needed in order for them to 
raise the funds needed.  If  you're able to 
help at these events, please call the person in 
charge or the RCRC.

You can also help us to reach our goal by 
making a donation. Donor recognition for 
this project will be similar to the one in the 
RCRC lobby.

If  you wish to donate, please contact any 
one of  the executive listed below. You can 
receive a receipt for tax purposes.

President, Sandra Johnstone 613-732-3241
Vice President, Marilyn Sauk 613-735-5938
Secretary, Muriel Verch 613-735-0224
Treasurer, Dawnalda Siegel 613-639-4232
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